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Question No. 123 

Senator Heffernan asked the following question at the hearing on 27 May 2008: 

Does the Government have a view about the establishment of a judicial commission? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

In June 2008 the Attorney-General wrote to the State and Territory Attorneys-General proposing 
that a working group be established to examine the feasibility of giving the National Judicial 
College of Australia the function of handling complaints made against federal, State and Territory 
judicial officers.   
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